
Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib 

10/01/2002 07:15 PM
To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, October 1, 2002, Number 1308

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

This info is from a memo to the campus community on July 9th from Lynn Johnson and Edward Moretti

"Please note that in order to participate in building the Habitat house you must secure prior approval from 
your supervisor, and charge the time to the appropriate accrual, or use your pass day."

So far, Donna , Kristen, and Maryanne have expressed interest in helping with the landscaping on  
November 15(Friday).  We are working with the Office for Research Services and need to send 15 people 
between 9:00 am - 3:00 pm or we can split and work 1/2 day (shifts 9:00 - 12:00 pm or 12:00 - 3:00 pm).

    .    .    .    .       PLEASE HELP!
At the beginning of November we will let the Office of VP for Student Affairs know who is working.  Please 
let me know if you want to help - we need it .  Thank you! 

THOSE OF YOU IN UUP:  (BUSHRA THOUGHT SOME OF YOU WOULD WANT TO KNOW ABOUT THIS.)

The Globalization and Corporatization of the University Conference has  been 
scheduled.  The conference will take place at the Hilton Garden Inn, Albany, 
NY on the 25-26 of October.  However, there has been very few people who have 
signed up for the conference.  If you could please alert your members of this 
conference so that they can still sign up, it would be greatly appreciated.  

They can register for the conference by going to the UUP webpage and filling 
out the Conference Reservation Sheet.  This form needs to be signed and 
returned to Mary Bergquist, Director of Meetings and Travel, as soon as 
possible, but no later than October 7, 2002.

Thank you for your time and help.

Kristie M. Coppernoll
UUP Intern



 
THANK YOU FROM JOAN SIGNORELLI :

Joan's thank you.doc

SEFA NEWS:

The State paychecks and SEFA envelopes will be distributed on Oct. 9th, with Research following on 
October 18.  




